Larue J. Brittle
30424 Maple Avenue
Sedley, VA 23878

June /35,2017

Beth Lewis

AICP, Community Development Deputy Director

207 West Second Avenue

Franklin, VA 23851

RE: Sedley Alley Vacation

Southampton County Department of Community Development:

I am writing in regards to the vacation request for the portion of the alley that abuts Tax Parcel
47A2-1-69A on the north side of the parcel.

I elect to permit the owner of the property on the other side of the alley way (Tax Parcel
47A2-1-69) to obtain the entire width, and this letter serves as my affirmation of my decision.

Sincerely,

Larue J. Brittle



John Spencer Carter and Patricia Duck Carter
30396 Maple Avenue
Sedley, VA 23878

June 16, 2017

Beth Lewis

AICP, Community Development Deputy Director
207 West Second Avenue

Franklin, VA 23851

RE: Sediey Alley Vacation
Southampton County Department of Community Development:

We are writing in regard to the vacation request for the portion of the alley between our property, Tax
Parcel 47A2-1-93, and the Cogsdale property, Tax Parcel 47A2-1-69.

\/ We elect to permit the owner of the property on the other side of the alley way (Tax Parcel

47A2-1-69) to obtain the entire width of the alley between our property and the Cogsdale property.
This letter serves as our affirmation of our decision.

Sincerely,

-

John Spencer Carter, Jr.

Vetzveo Choask [z

Patricia Duck Carter



